
PRESS RELEASE 
 

THE ANGUILLA AIR AND SEA PORTS AUTHORITY  

 

MOVEMENT OF ST. MAARTEN AND ANGUILLIAN NATIONALS AND 

RESIDENTS BETWEEN ANGUILLA (BLOWING POINT PORT) AND ST. 

MAARTEN (SIMPSON BAY POLICE STATION DOCK) FROM 

THURSDAY, 28 SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

The Board, Management and Staff of the Anguilla Air and Sea Ports Authority (AASPA) would 

like to inform the travelling public that the Blowing Point Ferry Port will temporarily resume 

operations on a limited basis from Thursday, 28 September 2017.  The Port will be open from 

9am until 4pm.  Daily, a vessel will depart the Blowing Point Port at 9:45am and depart St. 

Maarten at 2:45pm.    

 

In conjunction with the St. Maarten (Dutch) authorities, it is agreed that travel between St. 

Maarten and Anguilla will be limited to the following: 

 

 To St. Maarten from Anguilla – St. Maarten nationals and residents living/visiting in 

Anguilla who wish to return to St. Maarten; or  

 Passengers in Anguilla who are transferring through St. Maarten for departure to another 

destination must have a copy of their travel itinerary available to the St. Maarten 

Immigration agent; and  

  To Anguilla from St. Maarten – Anguilla nationals and residents (living/visiting/in-

transit) in St. Maarten who wish to return to Anguilla. 

 

The AASPA is very cognizant and sensitive to the devastation left by Hurricane Irma on both 

islands and seeks the understanding and patience of the general public in complying with these 

travel guidelines. 

 

Travellers who fit the specifications above and wish to travel from Anguilla to St. Maarten 

should contact Mr. Rosmond Davis of Calypso Charters at 1-264-476-8504.  Nationals and 

residents of Anguilla living/visiting/in-transit in St. Maarten who wish to travel to Anguilla 

should contact Ms. Jasmin Rondi, Agent for Calypso Charters at 1-721-554-3188.   

 

Additionally, persons in Anguilla who do not fit the specifications above, but have cargo in St. 

Maarten to be picked up, should also contact Mr. Davis to make arrangements.  For further 

information, please contact the Blowing Point Port Manager, Mr. Joseph Rogers at 1-264-584-

9643 or 1-264-476-9643 as the usual departure fees are applicable. 
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The AASPA wishes to thank the St. Maarten authorities, the Customs and Immigration agencies 

in Anguilla and all other parties for their diligence and patience as we move our island and its 

services back to a state of normalcy. 

 

NOTE: The regular ferry service between Anguilla and St. Martin remains inoperable until 

further notice 

 

End. 


